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Michael Baker Jr., Inc.
A Unit of Michast Baker Corparation

5088 West Washington Street
Second Floor
March 13, 2008 ‘Charleston, WV 25313

304.768.0821 Phone
304.769.0822 Fax

Mr. John Abbott

State of WV Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street East

Post Office Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

RE: Expression of Interest to Provide A/E Services for
Supervision, Inspection, and Overhead (SIOH) Services
Kingwood National Guard Armory, RFQ Number DEFKS161

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Michael Baker Jr., Inc. (Baker) is pleased to present our gualifications and experience as it relates to the
construction management of proposed improvements to the Kingwood Armory of the WV Army National
Guard. During your review of the enclosed information, you will see that Baker has completed or is
currently working on projects identical to those outlined in your solicitation.

Baker is a global engineering and energy firm with some 4,700 members in over 50 office locations, We
propose to manage this assignment from our Hedgesville and Charleston, West Virginia offices, which
employs over 40 individuals inclhiding architects, landscape architects, engineers, planners, surveyors,
environmental specialists, and technicians.

We feel this combination of global expertise and regional experience is unique to Baker and will provide
efficient, timely, personal, cost effective, and quality solutions for the West Virginia Army National Guard
and the Construction and Facilities Management Office.

We continue to strive to be the best at what we do. No other firm can match our commitment. Please call
us for-an interview so that we can present our gualifications and convince you, in person, that Baker is
eager to forge a long-term relationship with the Construction and Facilities Management Office. For the
purposes of future contact and further questions, please contact me at (304) 769-0821 or by e-mail at
tschoolcraft@mbakercorp.com. '

Sincerely,

Michael Baker Jr.. Inc.

£ Tl

R. Todd Schoeleraft, PLA, ASLA
Project Manager

Challengeijs.
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